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July 27, 1984
501 Vine Street
Middletown, PA 17057

Mr. Harold Denton, Director
Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. NRC
Washington, DC 20555

,

Dear Mr. Denton:

I'm requesting answers to several questions I have related to TMI #1.

1. Please ide'ntify the locations of all vents / discharge stacks
that do or could release gaseous /particulates radioactivity
to the environment from TMI #1 containment building and
auxilliary fuel handling building.

2. Which vents / discharge stacks do not have " filters"?

3 How often is the efficiency of such " filters" reviewed?

4. Please list the dates the action described in question #3 was
accomplished for each vent / discharge stack in TMI #1?

i

5 What considerations determine that a " filter" should/must
be replaced?

6. Please describe the manner in which gaseous effluent could
be released from TMI #2, when it originated in TMI #1.

Thank you for taking the time to respond to my questions.

Sincerely,

h8[OU
Donald E. Hossler

4

3;8768?aolo8ojj;
H

3

|0
..


